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Personnel and Policy Committee 
Minutes from Tuesday, December 3, 2024 

 
Personnel and Policy Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, December 3, 2024 at 
4:00 p.m., in the conference room within the offices, at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 

 
Present:  John Bohonek, Chair; Heather Cramer, Superintendent of Schools; and Brian Thimm, Member 
 

 Staffing Updates—Mrs. Cramer updated that there is a Tech Ed interview.  She will keep the board posted on this 

information.  She updated that we have an educational assistant that will help out at JHE in December and 

January.  There are several volunteer coaches that will need approval at the December board meeting. 

 Budget Update—The committee received an update on the corrective action plan and on planning for the budget.  

The committee will start hearing about class offerings and staffing as we move forward into January and beyond.  

The committee was also updated that the audit will likely be presented in December at the board meeting.   

 Referendum Information—The committee discussed options related to dollar amounts, questions, and use of 

funds. 

 School Report Cards—Mrs. Cramer provided a copy of the school report card and will present the information at a 

future board meeting. 

 School Board Development Survey—Mrs. Cramer indicated that she will provide an update at the December 

meeting for who needs to still complete the survey.  The committee will review results in January and the board 

will review after the committee discusses them. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


